UAARC Club Meeting Sept. 13 Minutes
· John, W5BWC, opens meeting
· Roll call- 18 members and 4 guests
· Thank you for coming Robert KD5OUD, Chris KG5SME, Steve KG5VK, Mike W5KWK
· Welcome our new members- Jeff, KI5OVZ and Janice, KI5OWB. We are so glad to have you both join!
· Matt, W5MSM, we will have 
DMR program for Oct meeting, Nov slot is open so let me know if you have something
· Debbie, KI5BHT, treasure report- club balance is $357.21. We have 30 members
· SKYWARN coordinator, Gary K5GDM- gulf storm stirring possible showers heading in. 
· Jo Ann, KA5AZK, 7290 report- we went into standby mode for tropical storm. They have continued to ask for help, so please avoid frequency. 
· The Upshur ARES meets every Thursday at 8 pm on the 146.900 repeater. You do not have to be a member to check in.
· The KA5UAR Club contest will be voted on at the Oct meeting so get your designs in by Oct. 8 so they can be posted on the club website.
· KI5BHT is going to be working on budget to present members in Nov.
· John asks for motion to be voted on- a seminar in Oct hosted at the Keith’s on proper grounding and traffic handling. We will break for a lunch in between. Passes with all in favor of seminar. (18) yes votes. 
· John, W5BWC, introduces our guest speaker, Steven Lott Smith KG5VK. He is the ARRL NTX and shares with us about the ARRL and things it offers and how it operates. Thank you again 
Steven for coming and sharing with our club.
· Steve, KG5VK, the ARRL NTX, presents Jo Ann, KA5AZK, the ARRL NTX SECTION HAM of the Year award for 2021. Congratulations KA5AZK!
· W5BWC closes meeting

